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Commissioner Oosterman reported on updates for her PUD computer. She also asked about feedback 
for the June 4, 2020 meeting with the Thurston County Board of Commissioners -the Board discussed 
this upcoming meeting in greater detail. 

Commissioner Olsen reported on the Utility Rate Advisory Committee (URAC) he recently attended. The 
Commissioner asked GM Weidenfeller a security-related question; GM Weidenfeller addressed his 
question as well as Commissioner Oosterman's question regarding water systems in the vicinity of 
current protests. 

At 5:40 p.m., Commissioner Olsen announced that the Board would enter into an Executive Session to 

consider the selection of a site or the acquisition of real estate by lease or purchase when public 

knowledge regarding such consideration would cause a likelihood of increased price until 5:55 p.m., as 

authorized by RCW 42.30.110 (l)(b). At 5:55 p.m., it was announced that the Executive Session would 

be extended for another five minutes until 6:00 p.m. At 6:00 p.m., the Executive Session was closed, 

and the special meeting resumed. No decisions were made during the Executive Session. 

Adjournment: Commissioner Stearns made a motion to adjourn the meeting: Commissioner 

Oosterman seconded the motion; the motion passed with all in favor. The meeting was adjourned at 

6:00 p.m. 
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